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During the 2020/2021 financial year we received funding as follows: 

Lotteries Grant: 

Our multi-year grant expired on 31 March 2021. Applications for the next round open 16 June 

when we will apply for $4380 being the cost of our membership management platform (Wild 

Apricot), video conferencing (Zoom), our Xero subscription and email (Discount Domains). 

Donations: 

Total $6132 (includes $850.00 from universities and corporates). 

Dogs NZ: 

In July 2020 we received $5000 which was used to fund our Liaison Officer Appreciation Day in 

Wellington on 6 March 2021. 

A new agreement for a further five years has been finalised. We are extremely grateful to 

receive this ongoing support which includes the opportunity to feature in the monthly Dog World 

magazine and being considered part of the Dogs NZ family. 

Sponsorship: 

NZ owned pet food company Ziwi has continued to support us with the following: 

Newsletters - printing & postage to members and facilities- $7678.92 

New Member Packs - postage & packaging including Ziwi samples  - $1243.21 

Appreciation Certificates – Founder’s Day -$266.99  

Display Kits - $383.07 

Total Spend: $9572.19 

Our three-year partnership agreement expired 26 April 2021 and I am very pleased to report 

Nigel King, Global Marketing Manager has confirmed Ziwi’s ongoing support and a new 

agreement is being finalised. 

I wish to formally thank Ziwi for their ongoing recognition which has enabled us to strengthen as 

an organisation, in turn consolidating our ability to help people in need. 

Vicky Graham, Funding Coordinator 


